

Brisbane CBD BUG <bri>brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

Grammer Path Lighting

1 message

Brisbane CBD BUG <bri>brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com>

19 April 2018 at 19:07

To: central.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au Cc: mcconnel@parliament.qld.gov.au

Dear Cr Vicki Howard

As you would be aware the path know collectively among the cycling demographic as the Grammar Path (part of the North Brisbane Bikeway), running behind Brisbane Grammar School linking the Normanby Pedestrian Cycle link with the Victoria Park land bridge is currently an unlit path.

Due to the path being unlit (which is a safety issue) the collective cycling demographic was pleased to see that under the BCC 2017-2018 budget, Appendix of Schedules, page 2, section 1.1.3.1, \$669,000 was allocated for "North Brisbane Bikeway: Normanby Fiveways Lighting". However we are unaware of any progress that has occurred. Can you please advise the CBD BUG of the current state of progress of this project due to the end of the financial year fast approaching.

Donald Campbell Co-convenor Brisbane CBD BUG 0402 609 723

www.cbdbug.org.au www.facebook.com/cbdbug https://twitter.com/cbdbug

GPO Box 2104 Brisbane Qld 4001

1 of 1 5/03/2019, 1:04 pm